
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Free School Meals Update 
We are aware that during this current national emergency, some families will face 
challenges they have not faced before. If your children are now entitled to free school 
meals, please contact us, via the school email address and we will get back to you. 
 
 
 


